
 

 

Personal and Cyber Safety 

Rockhampton Regional Council in partnership with Family Planning Queensland is offering 

this workshop to encourage parents and carers to think about their children’s online and 

personal safety, and how to promote safe behaviours. 

This program is part of Rockhampton Regional Council’s Community Capacity Building Program. 

 

Bookings are not essential but will assist in the planning for the sessions. 

Please RSVP to Communities and Facilities on 4936 8569, or email  

CommunityDevelopment@rrc.qld.gov.au 

                                  

Wednesday 

22 October 2014 

12.30pm - 2pm 

Fitzroy Room 

Rockhampton Regional Library 


